
 

 

 

 

HON. DAVID V. HASIN, VILLAGE JUSTICE 

 

 

 

To the residents of Tuxedo Park: 

 

 

 I write to remind everyone of the importance of this year’s upcoming village election.  

The Tuxedo Park Village Court oversees and handles a myriad of important local cases.  The 

Village Court handles criminal matters, civil matters, landlord/tenant cases, traffic tickets and 

misdemeanors as well as building code violations.  The Village Court has, for many years, been 

effective and efficient.  All parties are treated with courtesy and respect.  Litigants are treated 

equally and may expect the fair administration of justice. 

 

 I have been the Tuxedo Park Village Justice for the past eight years.  I have been a 

municipal judge for twenty years.  The vital issue to be determined on election day, June 17
th

, is 

whether the Village Court continues to be a venue where equal justice and the fair administration 

of the law, with a highly experienced judge, may continue to be expected or not.  The other 

candidate has never arraigned a criminal defendant and set bail.  The other candidate has never 

filed a court report, every 30 days, as required by the Office of Court Administration.  The other 

candidate for village justice has never presided over a trial nor has he ever signed a warrant.  

Moreover, the other judicial candidate does not even have a law degree. 

 

 It is of vital importance that everyone endeavors to vote in this election. The efficiency 

and administration of the court is at issue.  This is a job that requires experience. The choice is 

clear a vote for a candidate with decades of judicial involvement or a non-lawyer candidate with 

no experience at all.   

 

 The continued state and efficiency of the Village Court is on the ballot this year.  The fair 

administration of justice in Tuxedo Park is at stake. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

David V. Hasin  

Tuxedo Park Village Justice 

  


